
nishkamprimaryschool 
                                                 Wolverhampton 

 

                                                                                         9th March 2020 

Dear Mothers/Grandmothers,  
 

The Reception children and staff are very excited as rehearsals have begun for a very special assembly. 

 
We would like to invite you to our ‘Mother’s Day’ assembly which will take place on Monday 23rd 

March 2020 at 9.15 am in the school hall.  Entrance to the hall is via Cherry Street (rear of the 

school).  
 

Due to Health and Safety reasons, we request that a maximum of 2 people per child attends the 

assembly. If you are unable to attend personally, please feel free to send another family member to 
support your child so that they have someone to share this special event.  

 

On this day please ensure your child arrives at school on time wearing their full school uniform. 
 

Thank you for your continued support and we very much look forward to you joining us. 

 
Your sincerely 

 

Early Years Foundation Stage Team  
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